
ATTORNEY VAN DE KAMP ELECTED TO THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF REAL ESTATE
ALLIANCE FOR CHARITY

Attorney Timothy Van de Kamp of the law firm of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing
was elected to the Board of Directors of Real Estate Alliance for Charity (REACH). REACH is
the primary charity organization of Commercial Association of REALTORS® (CARW), and has
raised hundreds of thousands of dollars from generous professionals in the commercial real
estate industry and provides much-needed grants to local charities. The organization
supports the hearing and visually impaired, the developmentally disabled, disadvantaged
youth, and families in need throughout Greater Milwaukee.

Tim is a member of the firm’s Corporate Practice Group and works on the firm’s Real Estate
and Construction and Banking and Creditors’ Rights teams. He advises and

represents individuals, businesses, and banks on a variety of real estate, corporate, and
banking related issues, including property acquisitions and dispositions; commercial, retail
and office leasing; zoning and land use law; and creditors’ rights.
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